
2020 Covid Rules 

1. We understand that not everybody wants to wear a mask.   We’re all sick of wearing 

masks.  We ask that while you’re in the parking lot and in the sales areas that you 

respect others health and opinions and wear a mask, a neck gator or a scarf.  While you 

are out in the field, please use your best judgment.  Hopefully it will be chilly every day 

and you won’t have a choice! 

2. We will be wiping down each saw after is returned and will set up a return box to collect 

them.   

3. We will still be offering complimentary hot chocolate but in order to ensure that there is 

less cross-contact, someone on the staff will be pouring it for everyone.  Unfortunately, 

we are not offering hot cider this year since we prepare it ourselves and want to make 

sure everyone stays as healthy as possible.   

4. We ask that if you stay for a beverage that you be mindful of social distancing.   

5. We also ask that you don’t tailgate this year.  We don’t want to shoo you away but this 

is an odd year on every account and want your experience at the farm to be fun and 

memorable and most importantly, HEALTHY! 

6. This year, more than most, we encourage you to bring bungees, ratchet straps or your 

own rope.  We would prefer to avoid getting too close in assisting tying trees on cars. 

7. We have also added the option to use a credit or debit card to pay for your trees and 

other items.  Paying by card is $60.00, whereas cash purchases are $55.00. 

 

 


